
 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.:  717/B/CE/2024                                                                      Dated:  10/05/2024 

 

 

URGENT NOTIFICATION 
 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the deadline for students and scholars to submit their ABC-ID on the 

Examination Branch portal at www.nbuexams.net  has been extended until May 17, 2024. It is crucial to meet 

this deadline, as failure to do so will result in the non-receipt of hard copies of marksheets. 

We kindly request the Heads of Academic Departments and Principals of Colleges to widely disseminate this 

notification among students and scholars within their respective Departments and Colleges. 

For detailed information about the Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) and the National Academic Depository 

(NAD), please visit the dedicated webpage of the University at  https://exam.nbu.ac.in/exr/nad_cell.aspx . 

Additionally, individuals who have already submitted applications to incorporate their ABC-IDs into the 

database are strongly encouraged to register their ABC-IDs on the specified date mentioned above. 

 

       

            Sd/- 

 Controller of Examinations 

University of North Bengal 

 

Copy to:  

1.    Heads/Directors of all Academic Departments, University of North Bengal,  

2.    Principals of the Colleges affiliated to University of North Bengal, 

3.    Assistant Registrar, Jalpaiguri Campus, Jalpaiguri. 

 

 
 Controller of Examinations 

University of North Bengal 

http://www.nbuexams.net/
https://www.abc.gov.in/
https://www.abc.gov.in/
https://exam.nbu.ac.in/exr/nad_cell.aspx

